
 

 

 

 

Hello, 

Our webpage is currently undergoing maintenance.  

If you have any inquiries or need information about Boards and Committees, please feel 

free to contact out office at 305-673-7411. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to provide you with the most 

up-to-date and accurate information.  We aim to have the updated webpage back online 

as soon as all the necessary information has been thoroughly updated.  

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to serving you better with the 

updated content. 

 

Thank you, 

Office of the City Clerk  

 

 


